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MEDIA RELEASE 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 

 

 The Eagle Fire Company of Mount Wolf Borough is proud to announce the company will  

become an Affiliate Member of the York Area United Fire and Rescue (YAUFR).  A ceremony will be 

held at the York Area United Fire and Rescue Commission meeting at 7PM, February 17, 2015, at 

the YAUFR Headquarters, 50 Commons Drive in Springettsbury Township. The two Departments 

established their cooperative efforts in 2012 with the primary goal of efficient service delivery 

through common operational policies.  

 

 This agreement strengthens the current operational commitment and changes the station 

designation for Eagle Fire Company from Station 22 to Station 89-6.  Eagle Fire company will  

remain an independent, 100% volunteer, organization and will maintain their current name and  

governing policies.  The YAUFR Fire Chief and management staff will assist the command staff of 

Eagle Fire Company with operational management and training.  This agreement will not change the 

current service delivery for the citizens of Mount Wolf Borough or East Manchester Township,  

instead it will enhance the service by providing additional resources. 

 

 YAUFR Fire Chief Robert McCoy stated, “We have worked with Eagle Fire Company for three 

years and have watched them grow to be a strong, professional organization that the Borough and 

Township can be proud of.  It is our desire to help the municipalities in maintaining their volunteer 

forces for many years through cooperative efforts, management support, and education as well as 

firefighting training.” 

 

 Eagle Fire Company Chief Chuck Yingling stated, “We are excited in taking the next step in 

our affiliation with an outstanding regional department. The Pennsylvania Department of Community 

and Economic Development (DCED) recommended this action a few years back and we are excited 

that we are close to realizing that goal.  We appreciate the continued support of our surrounding  

municipalities  as we strive to secure outstanding service delivery for years to come.” 

 

 The Eagle Fire Company is excited to invite State, County and Local officials to this most 

prestigious occasion in the Department’s history. 

 

 

 If you have any questions, please contact Chief Chuck Yingling at 717-266-2342 


